
 

 

City of Seward, Nebraska 

Civil Service Commission  

September 23, 2020 

 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Civil Service Commission of the 

City of Seward, Nebraska scheduled for September 23, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. at the Municipal Building, 

142 N. 7th Street, Seward, Nebraska has been postponed due to the lack of agenda items to be 

presented. 

 

  I, Corey Gray, Chairman of the Civil Service Commission of the City of Seward, 

Nebraska, hereby certify: 

 

 That the foregoing Notice of Postponement has been posted in the following places:  City Hall, 

County Courthouse and Seward Memorial Library. 

 

 IN WITNESS WHEREOF I have hereunto set my hand officially this 11th day of September, 

2020. 

 

 

                                              _______________________________ 

       Corey Gray, Chairman 


